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   Weekly News…
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he
she
her
him

               


	I am SO PROUD of all of the kindergartners! They made such an impact on the Special Olympics athletes that visited our school this week. They had the opportunity to play games with the athletes and ask questions to get to know them better. I had many of the coaches come up to me and compliment the students on their behavior and respect. This was a wonderful experience for the students and I couldn’t be happier to be their teacher!
	Next Friday, February 8th the Student Council will be having a movie event after school from 3:00 - 4:45, to raise money for the Seoul National Children's Hospital. There will be a small fee for the movie and snacks can be purchased for a small fee as well. Permission slips will go home on Monday and will need to be returned by Thursday. Parents are more than welcome to come and watch the movie with their child. 

	
	

	
	

Reminders
3rd Quarter clubs will be starting soon! Please check your child’s folder for more information and how to sign up!

Dates to Remember
Feb 1st: Winter Party 3-5pm
Feb 5th: Kindergarten field trip to JobWorld
Feb 26th: Author visit as KIS








 A Look at Next Week…
Next Tuesday we will be taking a field trip to Job World. The students will get to experience what different careers would be like. They will be role-playing in activity rooms and will get to pick a souvenir to take home at the end! It will be a great day!
Quote of the Week
“When you let your own light shine, you unconsciously give others permission to do the same.”
-Nelson Mandela
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